Hi,
It has been brought to my attention that the Firs Farm wetlands is one of three proposed

sites for a crematorium.

As a local resident that has enjoyed the Firs Farms playing fields as a boy to now enjoying
the wetlands with my daughters I object to the construction of the crematorium in the Firs
Farm wetlands.

This area represents joy and happiness not more death. The crematorium should be built
within the space of the existing cemetery. There's always the skate park and the house on
the corner of Church Street and the A10.

Yours sincerely



